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Good Morning Standley Staff and Students, please rise for the Pledge of Allegiance.  Put 

your right hand over your heart.  (Pause) Ready, begin:  I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation 

under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.  Thank you, you may be 

seated. 
 

Student Announcements 
 

Speaking of Middle School Athletics, Registration has begun for Soccer and Volleyball for 

the Winter Season!  Look for posters around Campus for more information in the next few 

days!  Tryouts will start in December! 

 

Fright Night is coming soon; do you have your ticket? It’s only $2 for the biggest, most-

fun event of the year. Show off your costume! Play great games; enjoy food and drink sold 

by clubs, have fun in the costume or makeup contest. And, most of all, scream your way 

through ASB’s famous Haunted Hallway! Get your ticket form in the main office! 

 

Halloween Grams are for sale at both lunch starting today!! Halloween Grams are $1 each 

and will have a sweet treat attached to them! AVID Club will deliver your Halloween 

Grams during Academic Prep on Halloween, Oct. 31! You must know which AP class you 

are sending your gram, so we can deliver it, promptly! All messages on grams must be 

school appropriate or it will be discarded!  

 

Tuesday is the start of Red Ribbon Week where Seahawks, young and old, pledge to live a 

drug-free life. Wear red tomorrow to show your support for living drug-free. Remember, 

wear red tomorrow! 

 

Attention all Standley students!  The following Academic Prep classes have Seahawk 

Sessions this week: Dunn, Hartin, Morumbasi, Rooney & Sacchetti  

 

You will all go to the Auditorium 1st Lunch for Seahawk Sessions today, Tuesday, 

Thursday & Friday this week, then take 2nd Lunch.  Wednesday you will follow your 

normal schedule. 

Make sure you go to Seahawk Sessions, as attendance will be taken for all classes. 

 

Have a Mindful Monday! 


